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Local Table Opening

We are excited to announce that Local Table will open for reservations beginning Friday, February 18. Local Table
hours of operation will be:
Wednesday through Sunday Evenings
Reservations accepted between 4:30 PM and 7:30 PM

You can make your reservation via Open Table (located on the Resident Intranet), which will once again be available
starting Friday, February 4. In addition, The Clubhouse concierge can also take your reservation by calling
717.464.7805. Initially, we will be open for Residents only and expect to be able to allow Resident’s guests to join us
sometime in March. The Local Table menu is now available on the Resident Intranet.

We welcome Chef Phillip Ponticelli as Chef de Cuisine for Local Table. Chef Phillip graduated from the Culinary
Institute of America with an advanced degree in Culinary Arts and spent many years as an Executive Chef and Pastry
Chef in Washington D.C. restaurants before joining the Walt Disney World organization where he worked for the last
25 years. While at Disney, he earned the Legacy Award for creating, inspiring, and representing the best in Disney’s
heritage at numerous Disney restaurants and resorts. Many of you have already met Chef Phillip as he has spent the
last few months assisting in our community dining rooms. Chef Phillip’s team includes Executive Sous Chef, Dustin
Fair and Lead Cook, Sarah Hallman. He looks to expand the kitchen team with additional talented and skilled cooks in
the near future.

You will see several familiar faces with Kira, Carly, and Joyce returning to Local Table, along with several new servers
and hostesses on the service team, led by Assistant General Manager, Noah LaBeau. They look forward to your
return and to providing warm and attentive service to our Residents and guests.

Last but not least, we welcome Michael Grove as our dedicated Local Table bartender. Mike is a Chef-turned-
Bartender and a former brewer at Iron Hill Brewery. He worked at the Marriott and Hunger and Thirst and most
recently Tied House in Lititz. We are happy to have Mike as part of our growing team!

Mike will host a Happy Hour every Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday (starting February 18) between the hours of
3:30 PM and 5:00 PM with discounted beer, wine, and cocktail options for your enjoyment. You can also purchase a

delicious snack or meal from our bar menu during Happy Hour and throughout the evening, to be enjoyed at the bar.

We have appreciated your support and patience while we worked to build a talented team at Local Table who look
forward to providing a broader variety of great food and inviting and friendly service to our Residents once again.

Shaworv— Sharon Habanec, Vice President of Culinary Services
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Camp Willow

As the pandemic continues and the health and safety of our residents and team members remain a top
priority, the decision has been made to not hold Camp Willow during the summer of 2022. We recognize this
is disappointing, but remain optimistic that this program will return in the future.

Stacy — Stacy Musser, Senior Director of Resident Life & Wellness



